
RECREATION FLYER 

SOFTBALL MEETING, Tuesday, April 29th 

All those who are interested in continuing the, Summer Softball 
League are urged to attend the organizational meeting at 7 p.m., on 
Tuesday, April 29th, in the Large Meeting Room of the Recreatien 
Centre, 

Due to lack of support, last year's executive has resigned, se 

that the job of forming a new executive rests souarely on the shoulders 

of the fellows who want tu play. 

If you played, coached or managed last year, and want to do so 

again this year, or if you are an interested fan who wants to help out, 
be at this meeting, 

CURLING LOUNGE RENTAL 

Persons wishing to rent the Curling Lounge for Stags, Receptions 

or Showers should be aware that arrangements are handled as follows: 

1. lLiouor licences must be purchased by the persons renting 
the lounge. 
2. A deposit of $20.00 must be left at the Recreation Office 
before the date of use. Clean-up must be handled by the 
persons renting the lounge and must be completed by noon the 
next day. If the clean-up is done satisfactorily by this time, 
$10.00 of the deposit will be refunded. 
3. All parties will follow regular licenced hours and parties 
must be completed by 2 a.m. on week days and by 12 midnight 
on Saturdays. 

Arrangements for use of the lounge should be made, well in 
advance, through the Recreation Office. 

SOCCER PLAYERS 

Anyone interested in playing soccer this summer is urged to 

leave his name at the Recreation Office, 
If enough people express an interest in playing, a league 

may be formed, 

MINOR BASEBALL 

Next week, registration forms for those interested in playing 
Minor Baseball this summer, will be distributed through the schools. 

These should be filled out and returned promptly so that 
workouts may begin immediately. 

Also, any person interested in coaching a Minor Baseball 
team is urged to contact the Recreation Office.


